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March 31, 2021 
 

BY E-MAIL ONLY 
 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 

 
Re: DG 20-078 Northern Utilities, Inc. 

Petition for Authority to Issue Securities 
Compliance Filing 
 

Dear Director Howland: 
 

On behalf of Northern Utilities, Inc. (the “Company”), and as directed in Final 
Order No. 26,385 in this docket, enclosed please find an updated Weighted Average Cost 
of Debt (Exhibit UES-7 in PDF and Excel versions), and, within the file “Q-4 – 2020 NU 
Noteholder Report,” audited versions of Exhibits NU-4, NU-5, and NU-11. 

 
Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your 

attention to this matter.   
 
     Sincerely, 

                                                     
     Patrick H. Taylor 
     Attorney for Unitil 
 
Enclosures 
cc: Donald Kreis, Esq., Consumer Advocate  
 Service List  
 


